
                                                                                                                                                                                   

                                                                           

Education, Science & Innovation Alliance 

 

Open Call for Fellowship Applications-2023 (ONLY for the Current Chemistry Student, 

SUST). 

The Education, Science, and Innovation Alliance (ESIA) is accepting fellowship applications for 

2023. This opportunity is for those who are currently studying Chemistry, at SUST. Fellowships 

will be offered in four different categories: 1. Academic excellence 2. Academic excellence 

(Female) 3. Community Leadership, and 4. ESIA Feature Fellowship. Masters and 1st-year 

1st-semester students will not be considered for these fellowships. The ESIA will provide 

25,000/- Taka and a Certificate for each recipient. 

About Education, Science, and Innovation Alliance (ESIA) 

 

ESIA is a non-profit organization based on North America, dedicated to nurturing education, 

science, and innovation among talented young individuals who require additional assistance to 

achieve their career aspirations. ESIA is primarily formed by former students from the Department 

of Chemistry, Shahjalal University of Science & Technology (SUST). However, some individuals 

outside SUST also show interest to get involved in ESIA's mission. Generous contributions from 

individuals will play a crucial role in offering the essential financial and emotional backing to 

uphold the organization's mission and vision. It's important to note that ESIA is driven solely by 

its commitment to fostering growth of underrepresented/underprivileged young students and does 

not harbor any undisclosed political, racial, or religious agendas. 

Applications will be accepted until September 30, 2023. One single pdf file that contains all 

the application materials should be forwarded to esialliance2020@gmail.com.  
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